
 

TO:  Chaplain’s Corner Volunteers 

 

FROM:  Sheryl Presley 

 

SUBJECT:  2024 Oklahoma Stater Fair 

 

 

The 2024 Oklahoma State Fair is fast approaching, dates are September 12 – 

22, 2024.  This will be our 39th year and I hope you will volunteer with us.  If you 

have helped in the past, THANK YOU!!!  Our primary focus is to serve in the 

Chaplain’s Corner. 

 

You do not need to register to volunteer, but everyone is required to attend the 

orientation meeting conducted at the Fairgrounds on Tuesday, September 10th at 

10:00 am.  At the meeting, we will go over the rules and guidelines and you can 

sign up for a shift and a pass to get in the gate.  The meeting will be in the west 

end of the Safety Building.  Enter Gate 2 off May Avenue just south of NW 10th 

Street. 

 

I look forward to seeing you at the orientation meeting. 

 

 

Thank you, 

 

 

 

Sheryl Presley, 

TRIAD Coordinator 

Oklahoma City Police Department 


